
 

 
 
 
 
25th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
General letter on social media 
 
Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School is aware that social media is a useful tool that 
parents and guardians can use to communicate.  However the school is concerned 
about the possibility of negative comments being made by postings which reference 
individual members of staff.   It is also not appropriate for parents to contact staff 
through private social media (i.e. private messaging) regarding any matters relating to 
the education of their children or matters concerning the school. 
 
Please be aware that such postings are considered in law to be accessible to the general 
public and that by posting these comments you are subject to the laws of defamation, 
malicious communication and improper use of the communications network. 
 
Negative statements or comments about individual members of staff or the school 
made on Facebook and/or other social networking sites, forums or message boards 
can be offensive, distressing, and potentially libellous and may give rise to legal action 
being taken.  Any concerns you may have regarding members of staff or the school 
should be dealt with by following the school’s complaint procedure. Alternatively, if 
you have concerns with any aspect of your child’s education and learning you should 
contact the Headteacher as the first port of call. 
 
 
Ysgol Harri Tudur/Henry Tudor School 


